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Subject:	Notification of Contract Negotiation 
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Solicitations for RFQ 2919 were received on April 30, 2024. County Council has authorized contract negotiations for Progressive Design-Build services for improvements to the Bethel Lake Wyle Parks District.
Status of negotiations are updated as soon as they become available. You are encouraged to check the York County website at York, SC | Official Website (yorkcountygov.com).
We sincerely appreciate your time involved in submitting a solicitation.
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